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Stuart Road Primary  
Academy 
Newsletter 

Mr Frame, Mrs Blake and all the staff would like to wish you a happy 
New Year and welcome you back to the new term. 

Dates for your diary: 
Friday 24th January – Movie Night (Toy Story 4), £4 per child (includes a hotdog, sweets 
and a drink). Please bring money to the school office. You are welcome to bring your own 
popcorn. Starts after school and pick up is at 5.30pm 
Friday 24th January – Bottle Mufti (provide a bottle – anything from soya source to a 
bottle of wine!) 
Monday 27th January – FDN&Yr6 Height & weight measurements (opt-out letter sent home) 
Thursday 30th January – Bring a Bear to School Day (see details below) 
Tuesday 9th June – Top Olympic Swimmer and Triathlete David Hill to visit the school     

After School Clubs 
All after school clubs are now in full swing with the exception of the Running club which 
will start on Thursday 6th February. TGS Coaching will be running in January 2020.  

 

  
  
  

 

A Polite Notice 
Please do not park on the yellow Zig Zag lines outside the school area; stopping 
or waiting is strictly prohibited in this area. 

 
 
 

Mrs Cartlidge 
We are sorry to say goodbye to 
Mrs Cartlidge who will be 
leaving us for new pastures in 
February. We would like to thank 
her for all her hard work and 
dedication to the school and 
wish her good luck in her new 
role. 
 

Bring a Bear to School Day 
Later this month on Thursday 30th January it will be 
Jeremiah’s Journey Bring a Bear to School Day 
whereby you simply take your favourite bear to 
school for the day, for a small donation of £1 per 
person. Jeremiah’s Journey will be visiting us on the 
day with the popular mascot, Jeremiah Bear, for a 
big photograph opportunity with the children. 
 

Top GB Paralympic Swimmer and Triathlete David Hill to visit the school in June  
Top GB Paralympic Swimmer and Triathlete David Hill will be visiting us on Tuesday 9th 
June (just in time for the Olympic and Paralympic Games!) to run a fun fitness circuit and 
lead an inspirational assembly. David Hill was the Team GB’s youngest athlete to get to 
the final in the 100m Backstroke at the age of 15 in the Athens Paralympic Games 
2004.  

 


